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__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Polson Trail closed for improvements 
 
The bridge portion of Polson Trail on the south end of Polson Park will be closed to access 
starting October 1, 2018, with construction repairs estimated to take approximately one week. 
Trail users will have to use alternate accesses at the north end of the park. We apologize for the 
inconvenience and thank you for your patience as we make these necessary repairs. 
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